
JULY 1 DONATIONS: 
FOR HEALTH OF(FHO):  
   FHO: FAMILY – LAZAR FAMILY  
   FHO: FAMILY – ANGIE PANZOFF 
   FHO: FAMILY & HAPPY BIRTHDAY: GABBY ROYER – PETE & 
JANN PETROFF 
    
IN MEMORY OF (IMO):  
   IMO: ANN ZAKARIAN –THADINE FORD MARY ROLEY ANDY & 
VIRGINIA PARGOFF MARY TODOROFF LAZAR FAMILY  
   IMO: HELEN ARNAUT TOM & KRISTINE EFTOFF MARY 
TODOROFF LAZAR FAMILY PETE & JANN PETROFF OUR 
CHURCH FAMILY 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
      JULY 29 – 3RD ANNUAL HAPPY BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION 
         50th Anniversary Committee meeting – If you have 
pictures of an event (wedding, christening, birthday, party) which 
took place at St. Paul’s you are being asked to share these pictures. 
Please give pictures to Janet Timpko , a copy of each picture will be 
madeand the original returned to you within a few short weeks. 
       AUG. 12 – SUBDEACON DAVID REHN’S ORDINATION 
TO DEACON 
            19 – Panahida in memory of HELEN ARNAUT 
 26 – BACK TO SCHOOL SUNDAY  
       SEPT. 16 – SUBDEACON FEO TIMPKO’S ORDINATION TO 
DEACON 
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Sunday, July 15 2018 

7TH Sunday after Pentecost 
 

 
 

Today we will celebrate the Divine Liturgy of 
St. John Chrysostom 

 



Scripture Readings 
 

Epistle – Romans 15:1-7 
 
Brethren, we who are strong ought to bear with the failings of the 
weak, and not to please ourselves; let each of us please his neighbor 
for his good, to edify him. For Christ did not please himself; but, as 
it is written, "The reproaches of those who reproached thee fell on 
me." For whatever was written in former days was written for our 
instruction, that by steadfastness and by the encouragement of the 
scriptures we might have hope. May the God of steadfastness and 
encouragement grant you to live in such harmony with one another, 
in accord with Christ Jesus, that together you may with one voice 
glorify the God and Father of your Lord Jesus Christ. Welcome one 
another, therefore, as Christ has welcomed you, for the glory of 
God. 
 
Gospel – Matthew 9:27-35 
 
At that time, as Jesus passed on from there, two blind men followed 
him, crying aloud, "Have mercy on us, Son of David." When he 
entered the house, the blind men came to him; and Jesus said to 
them, "Do you believe that I am able to do this?" They said to him, 
"Yes, Lord." Then he touched their eyes, saying, "According to your 
faith be it done to you." And their eyes were opened. And Jesus 
sternly charged them, "See that no one knows it." But they went 
away and spread his fame through all that district. As they were 
going away, behold, a dumb demoniac was brought to him. And 
when the demon had been cast out, the dumb man spoke; and the 
crowds marveled, saying, "Never was anything like this seen in 
Israel." But the Pharisees said, "He casts out demons by the prince of 
demons." And Jesus went about all the cities and villages, teaching 
in their synagogues and preaching the gospel of the kingdom, and 
healing every disease and every infirmity. 
 
JULY 15 - ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 
Ladies Guild will be meeting after Divine Liturgy and short coffee 
hour. 
 

Our Sharing from the Heart fund has a balance as of today $45.  Jars 
are on the tables in our coffee room hoping you will make 
donations to this fund. 
 

Only 2 more weeks until our 3rd Annual All Church Birthday Party.  
Have YOU made a donation towards this very enjoyable and fun 
activity for all ages?  If not, please do so enabling us to make this 
celebration of all of our birthdays even more special. 
 

Beginning today through Sept 9 is the time to share your produce. If 
you are a gardener and have a surplus of produce, you are invited 
to share your bounty with our church family. Beginning today 
through the end of the harvest season there will b a basket on a 
table in our lobby where you may place your surplus produce 
(make sure it’s washed, if necessary.  All produce is FREE for the 
taking. Anyone wishing to make a donation may do so by placing it 
in the small basket on the table. This money will be added to 
“Sharing from the Heart” fund and will be used as needed by our 
church family.  Let’s hope this harvest season will be plentiful and 
give our gardeners the chance to share with our St. Paul family.   
 

From Aug. 12-26 school supplies are being collected on a table in 
our lobby.  The following items  are needed:  BACKPACKS, #2 
PENCILS, 24 ct. BOX CRAYONS, GLUE STICKS, SCISSORS, 
CRAYOLA BROAD COLORED MARKERS & PENCILS, & 70 page 
WIDE RULE NOTE PAPER.  If you do not desire to purchase any of 
these items, but would instead like to make a donation, please give 
to Jann and she will purchase needed items. Sunday, August 26 is 
our “BACK TO SCHOOL SUNDAY.” 
 

Prayer List: POWER OF PRAYER (PoP): Our church has a prayer list.  
If you, a member of your family or   a friend would like to be 
included on our prayer chain, please call either Father Royer (313-
565-9863). 
 

Please remember the following in your daily prayer: 
Sandra Arnaut Mary Arnaut Henry (Pepper) Rehn Bo Christoff 
Georgia Runyon Ken Starling Ray Winowiecki Kevin Chrzan 
Diane Shaunda Joel Kennedy Adam Steve Sophia 
Also all caregivers who provide physical and emotional support for 
those in need. 
 
 


